
Dear Classmates:
 
We did it! Congratulations on graduating from Washington University School of Medicine. While I know everyone
has a lot to do to get ready for residency, I hope you will take the time to join me in contributing to our class gift
effort.
 
The class gift is an annual WU tradition that enables us to give back to the School of Medicine in a way that we
feel will benefit future students. The Class of 2022 and 2023 Award is dedicated to the memory of Momoko
Oyama (1996-2020) who was a dear classmate, friend, and aspiring pediatrician in the entering class of 2018.
Her kindness, selflessness, and nurturing nature inspired a lasting legacy for all those around her. This award is
given to a graduating student who embodies these qualities and demonstrates a commitment to caring for
patients and their families, for which Momo will be remembered.
 
Please consider a pledge of $25 a year to Class of 2023 Award for the next three years.  

Make Your Gift Here

The collective efforts of our class combined with the gifts from the Class of 2022 will have an incredible impact in
reaching the goal of $25,000, which will establish an endowment and allow the award to be given in perpetuity.  

Thank you in advance for helping the Class of 2023 make a lasting and meaningful impact to our medical school!

Sincerely,

Jennifer J. Lee (She/Her)
Fourth Year Class President
Washington University School of Medicine | MD Candidate
Massachusetts Institute of Technology | SB '18, MEng '19
jennifer.lee@wustl.edu | (510) 919-9235
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